
From: greg hildebrand [jessoffel@hotmail.com]
Sent: Friday, 3 August 2001 12:51 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: ABC

Dear Senators:

We appeal to you to reverse the process of politicisation which has afflicted the ABC and
compromised its independence.  The present board, especially Donald McDonald, and the
Managing Director, Jonathan Shier, must be sacked, and a system introduced which
insures that members of the board are appointed on the basis of merit, rather than for their
willingness to please their masters in the Government.

Yours truly,

G Hildebrand
J Hildebrand




